
Minutes	of	the	
Vitalization	Task	Force	

Enrollment	Management	Workgroup	
December	1st,	2016	

1638	McAfee	
	
Present:		Todd	Bruns,	Greta	Dieter,	Paul	Johnston,	Josh	Norman,	and	Jody	Stone	(chair)	
	
Jody	Stone	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	8:04am.	
	

• The	group	reviewed	notes	and	conversations	from	the	whole	meeting	of	the	Vitalization	
project	November	30th,	2016	
	

• The	group	then	began	discussing	the	feedback	received	on	our	preliminary	
recommendation	
	

• Josh	Norman	recorded	a	list	of	changes	to	make	from	the	feedback	
	

• The	group	will	be	pursuing	more	information	with	New	Student	and	Family	Programs	as	
well	as	the	office	of	transfer	relations	and	admissions	at	this	time	to	develop	the	final	
recommendation	
	

	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	10:00am.	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Respectfully	submitted,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Greta	Dieter	


